
Keller ISD Texas All-State Band and Choir Students 
 
On January 5, Keller ISD music students traveled to Abilene, Texas, to compete in the final round 
of the Texas All-State Band and Choir competition. We are proud to announce that 19 of these 
talented students have won a seat in the all-state music groups. 
 
Students who qualified to this prestigious competition are: 
 
Central Choir: 
Remi Budge 
Johnathon Crawford 
Parker Havens 
Jason Schilder 
 
Central Band:  
Heather M. Petty 
Sarah Tran 
 
Fossil Ridge Choir: 
Alexandra Humble 
Chanel Kemp 
 
Keller High Choir:  
Taylor Barnes 
Lauren Boydstun 
Henry Flores 
Alexa Harrison 
Stephen Langton 
Megan Mata 
Lauren Rivers 
Gary Sellers 
 
Keller High Band: 
Laurel Roseborrough 
Siobhain Slean 
Alexa Smith 
 
 
 
 

Keller ISD Network Administrator Receives 
TCEA 2008 Technical Support Person of the Year Award 

 
The Texas Computer Education Association (TCEA) selected Vaughan Hamblen, KISD Network 
Administrator, as the winner of the Technical Support Person of the Year award. He was 
announced as the winner at the TCEA annual convention. 
 
Hamblen was selected by a committee of TCEA members from among the nominees. The 
Technical Support Person of the Year recognizes exemplary support personnel who make a 
significant contribution to the successful use of technology on a campus or at the district level. 

 


